~ PETITION

We, the undersign, request the removal of the No Left Turn restriction from Harvest Moon Drive onto
Clayton Drive and the removal of he No Right Turn restriction from Clayton Drive onto Harvest Moon
Drive.

The surrounding area has in the past ten years undergone significant new residential development
resulting in an increase in vehicular activity and we feel the signs, although once prudent, is currently
outdated and impedes the natural flow of traffic. Specifically, during rush hour as vehicles pickup or
drop off students at the local private school, a bottleneck is created along Clayton Drive as cars queue
up to exit through Kennedy Road. By removing the No Left Turn and No Right Turn signs between
Clayton Drive and Harvest Moon Drive, we feel the congestion along Clayton Drive can be effectively
mitigated by offering vehicles an alternative route to Kennedy Road, namely Harvest Moon Drive, to
exit and enter the area.

We formally request a reassessment and your consideration for the possible removal of the no right and
left turn signs located at the intersection of Clayton Drive and Harvest Moon Drive.

Signed below are the residents of East and West side of Clayton Drive.

Thank You for your consideration.



